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My Orwell Voice - Thank you

Last week we told you about our new customer platform called My Orwell Voice. This
platform is just for our customers to allow them to interact with us more on topics in the
form of surveys, polls as well as fun competitions and activities suitable for all ages. So just
to say thank you to everyone who signed up and remember that as an incentive, all
registered members by 31st March will be entered into a prize draw to win one of three £100
vouchers. https://www.myorwellvoice.co.uk/

Ipswich Music Day - Applications

Ipswich Borough Council have had an amazing 292 applications from performers looking to
perform at Ipswich Music Day at Christchurch Park on 7 July!

Do you know someone who wouldn't want to miss this opportunity? or maybe you would
like to perform yourself?

There are just a couple of days left to apply as applications close Sunday 31 March.

Find out more and apply at: www.ipswichentertains.co.uk/ipswichmusicday.

Customer Services - Easter Opening Hours

During the Easter period, our customer service lines will be closed between 5pm on
Thursday 28th March & 8:30am on Tuesday 2nd April.

Emergency repairs can still be reported throughout, by calling 0345 60 100 30.
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